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St. Paul’s PTA would like to invite all children to… 

 

“ELFRIDGES!” 
on 

Thursday 30th November & Friday 1st December 
 
 

Each child is invited to come along to “Elfridges”! There will be a selection of male and 

female gifts for the children to choose from. The idea is for the children to choose a secret 

Christmas gift for a special adult. Once the child has chosen their secret gifts, we will help 

them wrap the presents, ready to be taken home at the end of the school day. 

 

Each gift will cost £7.50. The maximum number of gifts each child can buy is 4. 

 

To book your child’s place, please follow the below steps: 

 

1. Send an email to StPaulsPTA@hotmail.com, including the following details: 

child’s name and class; the number of gifts required; who each gift is for 

 

2. Make full payment via BACS to the below account: 

Name: Friends of St Paul’s Sort Code: 20-25-42 Account Number: 00404241 

 

Booking opens from Tuesday 17th October. This year, we have a strict deadline for booking 

and payment of Friday 10th November. Unfortunately, any bookings received after this 

date will not be accepted.  

 

If you have any questions, please speak to any of the PTA team, or email us at the above 

email address. 

 

Thank you, 

The PTA 
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